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Thank you to all who are sponsoring this very important bill. As a person of 

conscience and a follower of the life and teachings of Jesus, I am in support of HB 

2002. This is a bill that helps protect some of the most vulnerable and oppressed 

among us. This legislation is fundamentally needed for all humans to be able to take 

care of our bodies and health.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Jennifer L. Gingerich  

Salem, OR 


